
Call for Participation 

Workshop with James Lenman: 
The Possibility of Moral Community 

We are happy to announce a one-day workshop on moral philosophy which 
will take place at the University of Konstanz on Friday, 21 July 2017. 

The workshop will focus on themes from Lenman's new book in the making 
(working title: "The Possibility of Moral Community"). We will read and dis­
cuss previously unpublished work that addresses normative and moral issues 
from an expressivist or Humean angle (namely the author's). Texts will be 
circulated electronically among all registered participants in early July. We 
will have three sessions throughout the day, one in the morning and two in 
the afternoon. 

All interested philosophers (graduate students and "above") are welcome. 
There are no participation fees. Unfortunately, we will not be able to com­
pensate travel and accommodation costs. We will, however, gladly help you 
with finding accommodation (which is not always easy at a sunny lake during 
July). 

If you are interested, please send an em ail including your institutional af­
filiation to stefan.fischer@uni-konstanz.de. The necessary details (precise 
location, session times, etc.) will be provided in due time after registration. 

In short: 
When: Friday, 21 July 2017, 10am-18pm 
Where: University of Konstanz 
Organizer: Stefan Fischer (stefan.fischer@uni-konstanz.de) 

For further information, please follow these links: 
Jimmy Lenman 
Jacob Rosenthal (Hosting Department Chair) 
Stefan Fischer 

This workshop is funded by the Zukunftskolleg of the University of Konstanz 

Unive rsitat ~ 
Fachbereich Philosophie Konstanz Bill 

http://www.jimmylenman.com/
http://www.uni-konstanz.de/philosophie/index.php?article_id=370
http://www.philosofischer.com/

